   PARENTS’ HOPE PRIMARY SCHOOL- IBANDA 
                                 P.O Box 369, Ibanda  
												
14th May 2024									
END OF TERM 1 2024
Dear friends in Sweden,
We bring to you warm regards from Parents Hope Primary School. The good news is that term 1 ended successfully on 3rd May 2024. Throughout the term, we were able to teach and take care of the emotional needs of the children. Although there were natural challenges of drought that resulted in the drying of water sources. Primary seven pupils were able to register for national examinations that will be done in November 2024.
We are now preparing beginning of the term due 27th  May 2024. As usual, we prepare food for teachers and children. Acquire scholastic materials for all the children and stationery for teachers to use among other basic needs at school.
Next Plans:
1. We still have the desire to have a new pit latrine constructed to replace one too close to one of the classes which send a stench to teachers and children in those classes as recommended by health inspector of schools. 
2. Starting on a program to register land in the names of the project/School.
3. Buying and stocking food to safeguard children during the dry season of July-September.
We continue to thank you for the unwavering support you are giving to educate Ugandan needy children.

Our Best Regards
Specioza and Novatus
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